
Dear Member 

 

1. I am writing to inform you that from midnight tonight, Friday 20 March 2020, the bar, 

restaurant and clubhouse shall be CLOSED until further notice. 

 

2. This in compliance with the Prime Minister's announcement earlier this evening that all 

pubs, clubs and restaurants MUST close from midnight tonight. 

 

3. The locker rooms, toilets and course shall remain open for the use of MEMBERS ONLY, 

there shall be no access to the clubhouse for social gatherings. Please adhere to the guidelines 

issued previously regarding playing golf and social distancing. 

 

4. The restaurant shall continue to offer a take away service, in line with the government's 

current advice, and you should refer to earlier e-mails regarding the details of this service. 

 

5. The Club's proposed 2020 golf competition schedule, for both men and women, has been 

suspended until further notice and a separate communication shall issue shortly setting 

out Larne Golf Club's proposals for future competitions. 

 

6. The Captain and Council of Larne Golf Club would ask you for your continued support 

and co-operation in the implementation of these measures which are designed to ensure the 

SAFETY OF US ALL during these unprecedented times.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Timothy Weir 

Honorary Secretary 

 


